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Newsletter of the Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone Economic Development Corporation            1st Quarter 2011 
 
 
The Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone property owners collected the petitions in support 

of the renewal and expansion of the district in order to begin the balloting process through the 

City of Los Angeles.  The property owners needed to submit 30% and they collected 36.55%.   

The City drafted an ordinance and report that was submitted to City Council/Committee so they 

could begin the balloting process. Ballots were mailed out with the Management Plan and 

Engineers Report on March 1st. Ballots will need to be returned in early April. The Public 

Hearing will be scheduled for April 19th and the ballots will be counted on April 20th. 

 

Please call the Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone office at (323)223-1234 if you have any 

questions or have not received your ballot. 

 
 
Officers: 
 
 President:  Seth Polen   213-595-5726 
 Vice-President:  Eric Ortiz   323-223-1234 
 2nd Vice President Alice Corona 
 Secretary:  Hank Schaffer   323-603-5020 
 Treasurer:  Joseph Lepore   323-221-9116 
 
 
Written by Marco Li Mandri, Administrator for the Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone Economic 
Development Corporation, c/o 141 W. Avenue 34, Los Angeles, 90031. 


